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SEBERT WOOD PARENT/CARER WEEKLY UPDATES 

Although schools are re-opening fully, we would like to remind you that all the other lockdown 
regulations remain in place.  
It is essential that we follow these laws to reduce the risk of our ‘bubbles bursting’ and whole year 
groups losing their school provision.  You can only meet one other person outside for exercise. 

All the team here have been working extremely hard to get everything ready for the full            
re-opening of the school on Monday!  We are excited to see all the children back in school.   
May we please remind you to adhere to social distancing where possible and enter and exit the 
school site via your designated entry point at your allocated drop off and pick-up time .             
Full details can be found on our school website.  
Congratulations to Mr Crew and his wife on the safe arrival of a baby boy named Oscar, Theodore, 
Crew!  Weighing a healthy 6lbs 7oz we wish them well and every happiness on their new arrival.  
 
Have a super weekend, and see you all next week! 
 
Mr Peter Dewhurst and all the team at Sebert Wood 
 

Lunches and Extended schools bookings and payments… 

May we remind you to pay for your child’s /children’s school meals in advance please on Monday each 

week via www.schoolgateway.com.  

Just a reminder that Gateway now has the new facility enabling extended school cancellations.  We think this will 
be very helpful and allow you to manage your own bookings and cancellations 24hrs a day.   
 
Please do ensure your child is booked in advance for either Breakfast Club or After School Club as we are        
unable to accept children who are not on the list as we are adhering to strict Government guidelines and        
numbers are capped, thank you.  

HEALTHY PACKED LUNCHES!  A polite reminder for everyone that in school we encourage healthy eating and 

have set a few important guidelines to help you with the content of packed lunches. These have been established for the 

benefit and safety of all children and follow government advice: 

 Some children at school have nut allergies.  Please do not include NUTS or any items that may contain NUT        
PRODUCTS  (eg peanut butter, nut bars) in your child’s lunch box. 

 This also includes chocolate spread—as this often contains a nut product. 

 Sweets, including chocolate bars should not be included as part of a packed lunch  (a single chocolate covered       
wafer/biscuit is fine) 

 Water or still drink only please.  No fizzy drinks, glass containers or hot drinks. 

Many thanks for your co-operation. 

http://www.schoolgateway.com/

